
Tuesday - swimming 

Thursday - spelling test

Wow another week done already!

This week in Sapling, we have been
exploring  new concepts in math’s. We are
working on place value and we have been
using different methods for calculation. In
History, we continued our work on the
Romans. looking at Roman roads and
locating them on a map of the United
Kingdom. 
In Science, we continue to explore the
skeleton and the children have written their
own skeleton fact files. 
We completed our first weekly spelling test
and the children tried really hard. Spelling
will continue to be a focus for us in class. 

The children have all worked very hard
again this week and I am very proud of their
achievements. 
Have a great weekend 
Mrs Rillie 
 

Reminders

This week
in Sapling... Sapling

Superstars
My sapling superstars this

week are: 

Thea Cooper

Hector Ward 

Both children have been

incredible this week,

pushing themselves to

improve! Well done.
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